
May 14, 2013   

      

Mr. Gene Eckhardt    

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 

PO Box 47259 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Subject:  Delay in Processing TC-130721 

Dear Mr. Eckhardt: 

On Friday, May 10
th

 we requested information from you regarding the delay in 

processing of our Notice.  We were expecting a timely response to our question but to 

date have received none.  As an employee of a public agency we as tax and fee payers to 

that agency, expect a response to any of our questions posed to you or your agency 

regarding any of our docketed issues.  We await your response on this matter. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John J. Solin 

Mike Lauver 

SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 

d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 

PO Box 2895 

Oak Harbor, WA  98277 

 

360-679-4003 Phone 

360-323-8894 Fax 


